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Golden State Registry and iPermit Conflict of Interest 

I am concerned about the approval of the Golden State Registry. Large rating 
companies should not be allowed to buy a registry. HERS works best when raters 
working with different companies are held to the same standards. It also works best 
when raters hold their installers and contractors to the same standards. If the Golden 
State Registry is approved, it puts small to medium-sized rater companies at risk. The 
CEC should look for providers that help grow HERS not just help the big companies. 
We need more raters and rater companies in California to help improve compliance. If 
the Golden State Registry is being built to help iPermit it will hurt all medium to small-
sized businesses and hurt the goals of HERS.  
 
Thank you,  
Arman Zmrutyan 


